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January 2001





President’s Corner





It’s 2001 and our Odyssey begins!  That’s right — preparations for our 25th Anniversary concert!  We have a lot to do in a short amount of time — including raise a lot of money.  


On January 16, a General Membership Meeting was held to address a number of issues.  The most important was a financial report by Treasurer Debbie Johnson.    Debbie’s message:  We’re on track, but need to do more to pay for the June Show.  If our fundraising continues to fall short, we could face an $11,000 deficit at the end of the season.   


Administrative VP Marla Howell gave a rundown on how people are keeping up their pledges.  It’s a good news/bad news situation:  Good news: For the most part, we’re meeting our fundraising goals.  Bad news:  Only 1/2 of you have turned in your pledge card.  We need everyone to make a commitment and turn in pledges no later than February 6.


Producers Brad Yost & Eva Malecki gave a preliminary report on the June Show planning. Details on page 2.  


The final piece of business was passage of an amendment to our bylaws.  A recent review of our bylaws found that the organization had no provision for the acceptance and dismissal of members.  Since this is standard language in bylaws of organizations of our type, an amendment was presented to the membership and accepted by a majority vote (32-16).


.





(Continued on page 4)





Here’s Nancy and Bill’s address in Haiti.  We’ll be sending her a care package — including our holiday CD — soon.





Elder & Sister Wilson G. Reid


HAI - PAPR Pouch


P.O. Box 30150


Salt Lake City, UT  84130-0150








FUNDRAISERS!!!





Please do your part to support the organization.  If you have ideas for other fundraisers, please see Administrative VPs Marla Howell and Linda Herbert.�tc "Please do your part to support the organization.  If you have ideas for other fundraisers, please see Administrative VPs Marla Howell and Linda Herbert."�


�tc ""�


CANDY SALE:  Each Singer will be responsible for selling at least 24 bars of SEES Candy.  Orders for Valentine’s Day can be placed until the end of January.  After that, due to the size of our first order, we can continue to order candy in any quantity and receive the same profit margin for 1 year.  See Karen Bernard for details.  This chocolate sells itself!!�tc "CANDY SALE\:   Each Singer will be responsible for selling at least 24 bars of SEES Candy.  Orders for Valentine’s Day can be placed until the end of January.  After that, due to the size of our first order, we can continue to order candy in any quantity and receive the same profit margin for 1 year.  See Karen Bernard for details.  This chocolate sells itself!!"�


�tc ""�


SPRING FLOWER SALE:  We’re looking into selling spring flowers again this year -- mums, azaleas, etc. 


�tc ""�


CAR WASH/YARD SALE/BAKE SALE:  We’ll be holding our annual car wash/yard sale/bake sale/hot dog sale in June at Fairlington Presbyterian Church, 3846 King Street.  This is a great money maker for us and it gives everyone an opportunity to get rid of those things in your basement or attic that you no longer use (exercise equipment, ugly wedding gifts, furniture, etc.)  Tentative Date:  June 2nd.





Repertoire


All You Need is Love, 


And All That Jazz, ‘Deed I Do, 


Get Happy, 


I’m Just a Lucky So and So, 


I’ve Got the World on a String, 


Lullaby of Broadway, Ragtime, 


Rent, and St. Louis Blues











